
LIONS FOUNDATION AT ALBANY, INC.
1220 New Scotland Road, Slingerlands, NY 12159

Good afternoon Fellow Lions, 

Please feel free to contact any member of the LEI board of Directors should you have any questions in this 
matter.

Yours in Lionism,

Lion Phil Klein
President
Lions Foundation at Albany, Inc.

DISTRICT W
Lion Phil Klein
29 Walter Drive

Saratoga Springs, NY 12866
518-378-8111

pklein@adirondacktrustinsurance.com

DISTRICT O
PDG Joyce Maier

12 Crossmour Road
Rhinebeck, NY 12572
Home: 845-876-6390
Cell: 845-464-3029

lionjmaier@frontiernet.com

DISTRICT Y
PDG Marlin Noble

5 North Main Street
Adams, NY 13605

Work: 315-232-4521
Cell: 315-783-8539

mjnohle@gmail.com

Well believe it or not, with Halloween just behind us I can’t help but think of candy, and when I think of candy, 
I think of Chocolate Bunnies. That’s right - we are starting our Lions fund raising efforts to help the Lions Eye 
Institute meet our obligations to help cure and improve eye sight. 

This year we are asking every Lions Club in our new District to please purchase at least one or more cases of 
Bunnies. We want to see you out in the community selling and spreading the word about all the great things 
that your Lions Club is doing. Next we want to see both your Club and the LEI make some profit to help fund 
those community efforts. Lastly,  it will strengthen your club by having an opportunity to come together and do 
a great thing for others.  

In case you do not feel that your club is up to the task of going out into your community to sell, please strongly 
consider using them as a community service project by donating a case or two to a local shelter, nursing home, 
children’s medical facility or food pantry, spreading the act of kindness to others that are less fortunate than you 
and your members. 

The Lions logo is on every box that will be distributed and will help spread the word that Lions Serve. We 
have enclosed the 2018 Flyer for your review.  As indicated please have your decision made and order form 
returned to us by January 1, 2019 so we can place our Bunny order by end of year. 


